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In the absence of our illustrious President,  Josh Paulson took the helm and ran the meeting.  We 
were off and running at 12:16pm.   
 
Josh led us in the Pledge to Our Flag, Optimist Creed, and Ron presented the Invocation. 
 
Announcements: 
  
· We will be on November 8th at River Point Health Facility for Dr. John Bender’s 101st 

Birthday.   Jeff and Sally will provide box lunches.   Email her at snowcap87@gmail.com 
with your choice of meat. 

 
· Ron reminded Foundation members of the meeting after this meeting to select Grant        

Recipients.   We will award the grants on Wednesday, December 6th which will be our  
only meeting in December.   

 
· He also reminded members of the Youth Appreciation Day Breakfast on Thursday.     

November 9th at The Crescent Room,  621 S. Cullen Avenue at 7am. 
 
· Josh said he would contact the Salvation Army to set-up our Bell Ringing for Friday,     

December 15th. 
 
Our Sarge was under the weather so Josh did that honor too.  Several paid conscience money. 
 
Trivia Questions were based on upcoming Halloween.  How much money is spent on Candy 
Corn each year.  35 million dollars.   How much money is spent on Halloween each year.   2.6 
billion dollars. All questions were correctly answered so no money for the club. 
 
½ Pot name pulled was John Bender.   Not at the meeting so the pot continues to grow... 
 
No speaker today just a lot of fellowship. 
 
Thanks Josh for acting as president. 
 
Ron Eberhart,  Scribe 

 
 

Nov 8th—River Point Health Facility                      
Dr. Bender’s 101st Birthday 

Nov 25th—Recognition of the Student of the Day 
from Youth Appreciation Week  


